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PAINT NIGHT WITH ANNA! 

On Thursday, February 21
st
, volunteer 

Anna came for a Valentines theme 
paint night. Residents were able to 
reminisce about their high school 
sweethearts, getting married and their 
kids. Listening to Dean Martin and 
Frank Sinatra brought back great mem-
ories for some. Residents really seem 
to enjoy being able to take a night, re-
lax, and just talk about the good times 
from years past. Anna comes once a 
month to paint with residents and all 
are always welcome to join in.  

 

 LOVE IS IN THE AIR AT THE ARBORS 

 

 

 

Love was certainly in the air this Valentine’s day here at the Arbors! We 

started the day with a fun game of Cupid’s heartbreak game in which resi-

dents enjoyed popping balloons for points and prizes. They had a grand 

old time reminiscing about past valentine’s days with their loved ones and 

some of the special gifts they used to get from their significant other. Lat-

er on in the day both communities enjoyed pink mimosas by the fire 

chatting and laugh-

ing with their 

friends. You can cer-

tainly feel all the 

love amongst 

friends here. 
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 OUT & ABOUT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hip Hop and Dance with Rhonda 

On Wednesday February 20th,  children from the kids music and 

dance group in the Randolph area came in and performed for us.  

It was a pleasure to watch them play instruments and dance. In 

between each performance they also taught us a little bit about 

the culture of hip hop and dance.  The kids are very talented and 

you can see how much they all love performing! 

 

 

In February we had a lot of fun lunch outings which 

included Grill 58, Longhorn Steakhouse, and Gregg’s 

restaurant and during these outings many opted for 

baked haddock, fish and chips or a hot cup of chow-

der, especially Alma who states that she likes to try 

clam chowder at every restaurant that she dines in.  

All had a wonderful time enjoying the wonderful 

scenery along the way and fun conversations with 

their friends. True friendships really warm the heart. 

On Sunday February 17th our residents 
enjoyed making sweetheart cherry pins, 

it is so fun watching everyone get so 
involved and be so creative in their 

work. 

CRAFT  

FUN! 
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A Day of Pampering 
Cocktails and Conversations! 

It is always nice to see the friendships that have been 

made here at the Arbors.  It is a joy to see them laughing 

together and telling each other stories of their lives and 

laughing at each other’s jokes. We all look forward to the 

next cocktail and conversations  

Men’s Luncheon 

On Monday, February 11th gentle-
men from both communities came 
together for a pizza and chicken 
wings luncheon.  It was an afternoon 
of great fun, laughter and conversa-
tion amongst one another! 

On Valentine’s Day some of the ladies on Reflections went on to 

get pampered and get manicures. We were off to try a new nail 

salon, Dragon Nails and Spa in Raynham. Louise L., Betsy V., 

Helen G., Genevieve M. and Olive C. were in their glory picking 

out their nail polish color and 

getting their hands massaged. 

Louise L. had the whole place 

cracking up with her jokes and 

comments. It was a Valentines 

to remember and what better 

way than to get a little pam-

pered for yourself.  
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SENIOR SPOTLIGHT!! 

SUSAN M 

Susan is 72 years old and an native of Boston.  She was an ad-

ministrative assistant at Berring Diagnostics in Westwood.  

Susan enjoyed cross country skiing, bike riding, and enjoys do-

ing crosswords.  She is very active here at the Arbors and par-

ticipates in most of the activities, she especially attending the 

lunch outings. She says her favorite thing about the Arbors  is 

the fun activities. Susan has made many friends here and we 

love having her in our family! 

 

 

 

 

The Arbors  at  Taunton   |   763 County  St   |   Taunton,  MA 02780  |   (508) 824 -4800  

Welcome New Residents! 
 

John A. 

Happy March Birthdays! 
                                          

RITA L 3/2 
        ALFRED S. 3/9 

 HAL L. 3/9 

      HELEN M. 3/10 

   JOHN K. 3/11 

SUSAN M. 3/16 

WILLIAM R. 3/19 

HENRY G. 3/20 

MARY P. 3/20 

LOUISE S. 3/24 

BETSY V. 3/24 

BERNICE M. 3/30 

SUPER BOWL CHAMPIONS! 

On Friday February 1st residents and staff here at the 

Arbors supported our New England Patriots into the Su-

per bowl.  It was awesome to see all of the Patriot pride! 

 

 

 

Sunday March 10th!  

Don’t forget to set your clocks 

forward 1 hour! 


